

MEMORANDUM

Date: January 15, 2024

To: Tla-o-qui-aht First Nation Staff & Members

Fr: Administration

RE: Funeral Service

Funeral Service for the late George Grey will be held.

- Wednesday January 17, 2024
- 11:00 am
- Tin Wis Conference Center
- Please no pregnant woman and children under the age of 12
- Luncheon will follow service.

Out of respect for the family, all our offices will be closed for the day. We will reopen Thursday January 18, 2024, at 8:30 am.

Essential services will remain open on this day.

Emergency Lines are as follows:

Hupiistal (FIC) Allison Howard: 250-667-7525

Patient Travel: 250-725-8030 Family Care: 250-725-4483

Housing: Sheila Seitcher 250-725-3248 Public Works: Shawn Quick 250-266-2413 Finance: Sidney Moon 250-508-4572

P. 250.725.3350 F. 250.725.3352 Tribal Admin: Jim Chisholm 780-870-8095

www.tla-o-qui-aht.org